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REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA 

UPR Working Group 
31st Session
Examination of the Report of Mexico  
Statement of the Delegation of the Republic of Moldova

Mr. President, 
The Republic of Moldova warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Mexico to the UPR Working Group and thanks the delegation for the presentation of the national report.
We highly appreciate Mexico’s strong commitment to the protection and promotion of human rights and commend the enactment of a robust human rights protection framework at the highest international standards. 

While welcoming the adoption of the General Act on Women’s Access to a Life Free of Violence recognized by international experts as one of the most advanced policy frameworks in the region, we recommend Mexico to take further steps to insure effective implementation of the law at all levels of government.  

On the same note, we acknowledge the major improvements for the children’s rights protection brought by the adoption of the General Act on the Rights of Children and Adolescents and the establishment of the National System for the Comprehensive Protection of Children and Adolescents and in this context we recommend Mexico to ensure the alignment of federal and local legislation to the General Act and adopt a clear and budgeted program of work for the National System for the Comprehensive Protection of Children and Adolescents.
We wish Mexico a successful UPR. 

I thank you. 

